John & Mackenzie Hellman
2025 Hickory Hollow Lane
Keller, Texas 76262

November 10, 2023

The City of Keller Community Development Department
P.O. Box 770
Keller, Texas 76244

Dear Community Development Department,

We received a letter from the City of Keller letting us know about a public hearing for
Case No. SUP-23-0026 which involves our neighbors at house number 2016. The
Southwest corner of our property falls within the 200 feet perimeter of 2016. We are
writing in support of our neighbors’ newly built carport. The quality timber frame
construction looks very nice and complements their house and our street. The carport
is located in their backyard far from the street and we really hadn’t noticed it until we
received a letter concerning the public hearing. We have no issue with the carport and
wanted to make our support known.

Thank you,

John & Mackenzie Hellman
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